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Underground Safety Board Meeting 
April 11-12, 2022 Notice and Agenda 

The Board meeting scheduled for April 11-12, 2022, has been cancelled and will be 
rescheduled for a later date. We apologize for any inconvenience that this may have caused. 

For more information about the Office of Energy 
Infrastructure Safety: www.energysafety.ca.gov. 


